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Settlement Maps
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Doonbeg

Associated Documents
None of the above

Environmental Reports
Appropriate Assessment

Your Submission
We would like to make a submission to have the field at the rear of our property 
changed in the new Development Plan.  We are owners of  Dun Na Mara, 
Doonbeg. Our house is a corner house with a small road at the side of the property 
which leads to this rear field. We are a very small enclosure of houses with one 
access road only into our estate. Last year we, as a community, launched an 
objection to a proposed Mobile Park/Camper Van park on this rear land.  The main 
entrance/exit to this Park was to be situated right at the side of our house and a large 
refuse bin area adjacent to our property.  These houses were built in 2006 and the 
area has always been a cul de sac. Any tourist development to the rear of this field 
would require access through our estate, running right at the side of our property. 



Other issues we have with this being zoned for tourism, is that we have a very 
inadequate water infrastructure at present, with regular outages.  We would like to 
suggest that this land be re-zoned as agriculture land, which would be much more 
suitable for this area

Location Map

Upload Files
, MB




